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Comments: April 11, 2014 Senator Roz Baker Chair: Senate Committee on Commerce 
and Consumer Protection Senatorial District 6 Hawaii State Capitol, Room 230 
Honolulu, HI 96813 RE: Dr. Earl Hasegawa's Nomination to the Board of Dental 
Examiners Dear Honorable Roz Baker and Members of Committee Having practiced 
general dentistry here on Maui for the past 32 years, it was refreshing to see my 
colleague Dr. Earl Hasegawa nominated to the Hawaii State of Dental Examiners. Since 
starting his oral surgery practice in 1995 he has focused on "serving" and I believe that 
is why he is so highly respected by so many. His patients know him as the gentle doctor 
who pleasantly surprised them with a personal follow-up call the evening after surgery. 
His referring generalists like myself know him as a good listener and effective 
communicator ... all with the goal of helping our patients make the best decisions for 
themselves. Our Maui County Dental Society knows him as a past president who 
continues to represent us at the state level. Our community knows him as the organizer 
of the annual Keiki Day at the UH Maui Oral Health Center. Dr. Earl Hasegawa is all 
about fairness and keeping an open mind. His addition to the Hawaii State Board of 
Dental Examiners would be a great benefit to our people as he continues his 
commitment to service. Sincerely, Randall H. Sasaki DDS 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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